
IMPORTANT NOTICE

FROM ASOTIN TELEPHONE

COMPANY D/B/A TDS TELECOM

On April 7, 2005, TDS Telecom filed a tariff
with the Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission (WUTC) to
discontinue offering Foreign Exchange (FX)
service to new customers. This filing is
subject to approval by the WUTC.

If approved by the WUTC, TDS Telecom will
no longer be offering FX service to new cus-
tomers after May 7, 2005. Customers currently
subscribing to the service will be able to con-
tinue their service at the existing rates until
they decide to discontinue the service.

FX service was implemented at a time when
local calling areas were limited and plant
facilities weren’t available in some areas.
This is no longer the case, thus eliminating
the need to continue offering the service.

If you have any questions, concerns, or
need additional information about the
company’s proposal, please contact your
local business office at the following
address and/or toll-free number:

126 2nd Street
P.O. Box 399
Asotin, WA 99402-0399
1-888-837-8020

continues...

 



If you’d like more information on process
questions or to be notified of the scheduled
open meeting at which the proposal will be
considered by the WUTC, please contact:

Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission

1300 Evergreen Park Drive SW
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250
360-664-1160 or
1-800-562-6150
360-586-1150 (Fax)
1-800-210-5963 (for Americans with disabilities)
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1-888-CALL-TDS www.tdstelecom.com


